
Sayyid Al-Hakeem explores Al-Basra service conditions with its MPs, urges
promising projects’ completion

Sayyid  Ammar  Al-Hakeem,  Head  of  Al-Hikma  National  Movement,  stressed  the  imperative  to

establish  capable  local  governments  that  can  meet  the  public's  aspirations  and  execute

electoral programs on 29/1/2024. 

During discussions with several MPs from Al-Basra, His Eminence underscored the significance of

successfully finishing noteworthy projects in Al-Basra province. H.E. pointed out that Basra

serves  as  the  economic  capital  of  Iraq,  holding  substantial  promising  prospects,  and

necessitates a proficient and ethical team with administrative expertise.

His Eminence discussed with the Basra representatives the political landscape, the state of

services in the province, and the forthcoming responsibilities stemming from the outcomes of

the recent elections.


